To: Regionalinquiries@regionofwaterloo.ca **From:** Tanner Sigalet

Sent: Sep 26, 2023 at 11:03 PM EDT

Subject: Bill to ban protests

EXTERNAL ALERT This email originated from outside the Region of Waterloo.

I can't believe what you guys are willing to do. Any sign words or pictures somebody will find offence too. Therefore In the wording of the bill, you are, in a round about way banning protests. Absurd. Why don't you guys focus on affordable housing, the drug epidemic, the homeless problem, maybe bylaw enforcement which has gradually become a joke. Once beautiful Neighbourhoods are quickly becoming decrepit.

Origin: https://www.regionofwaterloo.ca/en/regional-government/contact-us.aspx